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DEMOCRATIC CANDIDATE FOR COLORADO’S 3RD CONGRESSIONAL

DISTRICT ADDRESSES THE TRAGEDY IN BOULDER

GLENWOOD SPRINGS— 3/26/2021 — Candidate for Colorado’s 3rd congressional

district, Colin Wilhelm, went on the David Bach radio show on Thursday, March 26th to discuss

the recent shooting in Boulder Colorado.

“I believe it is vital that we work across the aisle with Democrats, Republicans, and

Independents alike to bring about meaningful and comprehensive gun legislation, like universal

background checks, to address the causes of such horrible atrocities,” said Whilhelm. “Though

my thoughts and prayers go out to the victims of this tragic event, it is not enough to simply talk

about it, we must act.”

Live on air, Colin also pledged to never tell a lie on the floor of the House of Representatives, or

anywhere for that matter. Unlike the misleading and blatantly false statements propagated by the

current District 3 representative.

“I find it reprehensible that Congresswoman Boebert not only refused to have a civil

conversation to attempt to address these issues, but she had the nerve to use these victims and

their tragedy to fundraise for her own campaign,” stated Colin.

You can listen to this interview on Colin’s website, www.wilhelmforcolorado.com/press.
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